
Hi Carroll, 

  

A mistake was made when Advisory Opinion No. 2010-4 was sent to you.  The Commission had 

determined that, because there was insufficient evidence to support finding probable cause that 

Mr. Djou had violated the ethics laws, the opinion should not identify Mr. Djou.  Unfortunately, 

the pdf document title identifies Mr. Djou. 

  

I'm asking for your cooperation in following the confidentiality determination by the 

Commission. Please destroy all electronic and hard copies that identify Mr. Djou.  Norm will be 

sending you a properly redacted copy of the opinion on Monday, 12/10. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

  

Thank you for your assistance in this matter and I apologize for any inconvenience this may have 

caused. 

  

Chuck 

CHARLES W. TOTTO  
Executive Director and Legal Counsel  
Honolulu Ethics Commission  
715 South King Street, Suite 211, Honolulu, HI  96813-3091  
Office (808) 768-7786 / Fax (808) 550-6852  
Email:  ctotto@honolulu.gov  
Website:  www.honolulu.gov/ethics  
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